
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

January 22, 2024 
ʔuḥʔaƛḥasuu Citizens,         
  
                
On behalf of the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government Executive, I am pleased to announce that Anita 
Sharma has joined the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government staff as Director of Operations.  Anita has 
officially commenced office on this day of Monday, January 22, 2024. 
 
Anita joins the Government and community of hitacu̓ from Nanaimo, with extensive experience 
in senior management and executive leadership roles within large public sector organizations at 
regional, municipal, and provincial levels of government. We are confident that Anita’s 
knowledge and experience will be key in leading the Administration towards achieving the 
Government’s vision and strategic directions in support of Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ citizens. 
 
Anita will be stationed on the main floor of the Cixʷatin Centre in hitacu̓ and can be reached by: 

 

• Email - director@ufn.ca 

• Telephone - mainline (250) 726-7342 ext. 206 or direct (778) 942-0558 

 
The Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government will hold a future open house for an official meet and greet to 
welcome Anita in her imperative role. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Charles McCarthy, President 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 
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